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Working for our future.... 

Because Community Matters 

Your New Council 
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NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING:  20 JULY 2023  - THE COUNCIL DOES NOT MEET IN AUGUST. 

USEFUL INFORMATION 
 

Acting Parish Manager: Tracey McLean 
Community Office, 3a Market Place, 
Whitwick, LE67 5DT  

Opening hours: Weds 1.00pm to 4.00pm, 
Thurs / Fri 10.00am to 1.00pm) 

Telephone: 01530 459527 
Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org 
 

Whitwick Park Hall available for hire 
North Street, Whitwick, LE67 5HA  
Email: bookings@whitwickpc.org  

DID YOU 
KNOW? 

 
 
 
 

Speed 
awareness 
wheelie bin 
stickers are 
available to 
collect for free 
from our 
Community 
Office. 

Leicestershire County Council are encouraging residents to participate 

in a consultation about proposed changes to the 2015 Local Flood 

Risk Management Strategy.  

 

In addition to giving your views on the strategy, you can also provide 

details of any incidents affecting your own property or locality until 

the consultation ends at midnight on Sunday 13th August 2023. 
 

Full details can be found via https://crowd.in/c9nck1 

        
he first 

meeting of your 
recently elected 
councillors took 
place at the 
Annual Council 
Meeting held on 
Thursday 18th May 2023. 
 
During this meeting councillors were allocated 
roles on various committees and working 
parties and Amanda Briers was also co-opted 
as Councillor for the  Broom Leys Ward, a seat 
which had remained unfilled at election stage 
due to a lack of candidates. 
 
Councillor Briers has previously worked in the 
role of councillor for the Holly Hayes Ward 
following co-option at the beginning of 2023 
and now looks forward to making a positive 
impact in her new role for Broom Leys. 

You can find full details of your councillors, 
the roles that they undertake and contact 
information on our website: 
www.whitwickpc.org.uk/councillors . 


